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14th September 2015 
 
 
Email:  
 
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/15/09/09. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 I am writing to formally request the following 
information:- 
  
1. Total amount the Trust spent on Agency/Locum (April 2014 – March 2015 Financial Year)  
• Nurses and  
• Allied Health Professionals/Health Science Services Staff   
 
Please provide these totals separately. 
  
2. For the information above to be broken down by speciality and grade.  
 
Please see speciality examples below; 
Nurses – Admin & Clerical, Accident and Emergency, Critical Care, General Acute, General 
Community, Health Care Assistants, Intensive Therapy Unit, Mental Health, Midwifery, 
Paediatrics, Theatres, etc. 
  
AHP/HSS - Biomedical Science, Clinical Physiology (Cardiology), Dietician, Occupational 
Therapy, Pharmacy, Physiotherapy, Radiography, Talking Therapy, Speech & Language 
Therapy, Psychology, Anatomical Pathology, etc. 
  
Please feel free to use the grades as you store them within your records. 
 
We are an ambulance service and do not employ staff under the categories mentioned above. We 
are currently in the process of providing a response to your previous request, reference 
FOI/15/08/17 on agency staff expenditure.  
 
I hope you find this information helpful. 
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If, for whatever reason you are unhappy with our response, you are entitled to pursue any 
dissatisfaction through South East Coast Ambulance NHS Foundation Trust’s (SECAmb) Internal 
Review Procedure at: 
 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
40-42 Friars Walk 
Lewes 
East Sussex 
BN7 2XW 
Email:complaints@secamb.nhs.uk 
  
Should you remain unhappy with the outcome of any such internal review , you may request a 
decision from the Information Commissioner at: 
  
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
  
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me, quoting the above 
reference number. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


